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Happy Fall! 

In October, Upham Woods had many school groups visiting including Aldo Leopold Community School, Maryland Ave 
Montessori, Randall Consolidated, County Line Elementary, and Baraboo High School Wildlife Class. Students got to do 
various activities like our Wacky Water Critters program, team building, and hiking Blackhawk Island. River Valley 
Conservation Day allowed students to participated in conservation activities as well as learn about conservation 
professions. 

Upham also hosted the Lake Leaders Institute for their conference, Wisconsin Dells High School staff for their wellness 
day, and an accessible birding event. 4-H Arts Camp brought members back for a weekend full of visual arts, music, 
photography, communication, theater, and art in nature. 
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Seasonal Staff Farewell 

Abbey, Kara, and Mark: Thank you for all your hard work this summer and fall, and best of luck in all of 
your future endeavors! 

Matt and Cayleigh: Thank you for your continued had work, we look forward to moving into the winter 
season! 

 left to right (Mark, Matt, Kara, Cayleigh, Abbey) 
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Recent Blog Posts 
 

 

Conservation Day 

Students from River Valley took part in 
conservation activities and learned about 
conservation professions! 

 

Accessible Birding Event 

Community members enjoyed birding in an 
accessible setting, as well as a presentation by Lisa 
Hartman and her Turkey Vulture, Uncle Butzie. 

  

4-H Arts Camp 

4-H members from around the state joined 
together for a weekend of arts! 

 

Featured on Sea Grant's Site 

Our accessible birding event up on Barker's Island 
in the Duluth-Superior Harbor was featured on Sea 
Grant's website! 

  

Newsletter Schedule Change 
 

 

"We hope you've enjoyed our monthly newsletter over the past couple of months as we've shared 
exciting summer news from the return of 4-H camp to the hiring of our new director, Amy Workman. 
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Winter months are slower at Upham Woods, so we will be returning to a bi-monthly newsletter. You can 
expect the next edition of our newsletter to come out in early January." 

Dates Available for 2022-2023 School Year

Interested in coming to Upham Woods? 
The following dates are available for your visit! 

December 
8-22

March 
1-2

6-16
22-31

January 
3-15

17-24
30-31

April 
1-11

16 
23-25

30 

February 
1-10

13-16
18-28

May 
1-2

CONNECT WITH US CONTACT US 
N194 County Rd N 

Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965 
(608) 254-6461

uphamwoods@extension.wisc.edu 
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